
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

RGS/71/2023-24 

       18.10.2023 
 

                                  Dussehra Break 

                                  
 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

The School will remain closed on account of Dussehra Break from 20th October 2023 to 24th 

Oct. 2023 for all students of Pre Nursery to Grade 12. 

 

Wish you a very ‘Happy Vijyadashami’. 

 

 

Warm Regards  

Team RGS 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


